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16th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

GIRLS’ FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 

Thank you for returning your letters to confirm your child’s attendance in the football 

tournament. Please ensure your child is at Jericho Lane football hub at 3:45pm on 

Tuesday 21st June. The tournament will last for 4 weeks. 

Please collect your child from school at 3:00 giving enough time to get to Jericho Lane 

Football Hub, Otterspool Drive, Aigburth, L17 5AR. 

Match Information: 
20-minute games (10-minute break) 

Suitable foot wear (no metal studs) 

Wear appropriate PE kit/ football Kit  

Shin pads must be worn  

 

Parents and family are welcome to watch, there is a cafe on site selling hot/cold drinks 

and snacks. Any parents/Carers coming to watch will need to have a QR code to gain 

entry to the site which they can do by using the link below or complete on arrival. 

https://app.leisureunited.org/CreateAccount?qs=wJuUKAhN%2fUNNbaBMSLxgyuPXig4j

HNneBQLYOt75Psg%3d 

Thank you,  

Miss James 
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